TO: Ignacio Town Board of Trustees
FROM: Kirk Phillips, Chief of Police \(f
DATE: 09/15/2020

RE: Dollar Store — Liquor License Renewal

There have been no violations at this business. ( It should be noted that this
business received a new liquor license last year, but has not sold any alcohol from

this location, as of yet.)



